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A NEW YORK TIMES TOP BOOK OF 2015

WASHINGTON POST NOTABLE BOOK

The author of Red Sorghum and China’s most revered and controversial novelist returns with his first
major publication since winning the Nobel Prize

In 2012, the Nobel committee confirmed Mo Yan’s position as one of the greatest and most important
writers of our time. In his much-anticipated new novel, Mo Yan chronicles the sweeping history of modern
China through the lens of the nation’s controversial one-child policy.

Frog opens with a playwright nicknamed Tadpole who plans to write about his aunt. In her youth,
Gugu—the beautiful daughter of a famous doctor and staunch Communist—is revered for her skill as a
midwife. But when her lover defects, Gugu’s own loyalty to the Party is questioned. She decides to prove her
allegiance by strictly enforcing the one-child policy, keeping tabs on the number of children in the village,
and performing abortions on women as many as eight months pregnant.

In sharply personal prose, Mo Yan depicts a world of desperate families, illegal surrogates, forced abortions,
and the guilt of those who must enforce the policy. At once illuminating and devastating, it shines a light into
the heart of communist China.

From the Hardcover edition.
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From reader reviews:

Brad Bennett:

Do you considered one of people who can't read pleasurable if the sentence chained in the straightway, hold
on guys this specific aren't like that. This Frog: A Novel book is readable by simply you who hate the perfect
word style. You will find the data here are arrange for enjoyable reading experience without leaving possibly
decrease the knowledge that want to supply to you. The writer connected with Frog: A Novel content
conveys the thought easily to understand by many individuals. The printed and e-book are not different in the
articles but it just different such as it. So , do you still thinking Frog: A Novel is not loveable to be your top
listing reading book?

Ricky Burnham:

The particular book Frog: A Novel will bring someone to the new experience of reading some sort of book.
The author style to clarify the idea is very unique. In case you try to find new book to study, this book very
acceptable to you. The book Frog: A Novel is much recommended to you to study. You can also get the e-
book from the official web site, so you can quickly to read the book.

Robert Arnett:

This Frog: A Novel is great e-book for you because the content which can be full of information for you who
have always deal with world and have to make decision every minute. This particular book reveal it data
accurately using great coordinate word or we can point out no rambling sentences in it. So if you are read it
hurriedly you can have whole details in it. Doesn't mean it only gives you straight forward sentences but
difficult core information with wonderful delivering sentences. Having Frog: A Novel in your hand like
getting the world in your arm, data in it is not ridiculous 1. We can say that no book that offer you world
throughout ten or fifteen tiny right but this e-book already do that. So , this really is good reading book.
Hello Mr. and Mrs. active do you still doubt that?

Elnora Perry:

Reading a book being new life style in this yr; every people loves to examine a book. When you learn a book
you can get a large amount of benefit. When you read books, you can improve your knowledge, because
book has a lot of information into it. The information that you will get depend on what kinds of book that
you have read. If you need to get information about your review, you can read education books, but if you
want to entertain yourself you can read a fiction books, this sort of us novel, comics, as well as soon. The
Frog: A Novel will give you new experience in studying a book.
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